

## Heritage Farm Sustainability Plan Steering Committee Meeting – Online Chat

Wednesday, December 14 2022, 5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. In-Person and Virtual Meeting Via Microsoft Teams

Lynde Wallick

Heritage Farm User Group document: <a href="https://indd.adobe.com/view/a172ff0b-">https://indd.adobe.com/view/a172ff0b-</a>

2c74-43db-965a-d7ffad49acce

Please take the Community Survey:

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/HeritageFarm

After the Open House you can submit written comments to:

PWParksProjects@clark.wa.gov

When the Q&A session begins during the presentation, please type your comments into the chat window. We will read your questions alou. We will alternate between questions in the meeting room and the on-line

participants.

Heather

So sorry to not be able to be there in person. I have had a covid exposure in the

Tischbein (Guest) last five days...so keeping a distance.

Amy Arnold Greetings. Can you hear the chatter going on?

Lynde Wallick Thank you Heather

Heather

I can hear the chatter.

Jackie Lane

Tischbein (Guest)

(Guest)

what is the 'sustainability plan'? it looks like you already have a master plan... can

you explain the difference?

Heather

Tischbein (Guest)

•

What is the plan to permanently protect The Farm as ag land so that I could not ever be developed for residential or commercial purposes? To protect the entire

property in perpetuity for food production?

Lynde Wallick Please type in any questions or comments you have for the Q&A session, and I

will read them to the room.

Jackie Lane

(Guest)

Cant hear that please repeat?

Last Revised: 12/28/2022

Page 1 of 2

Lynde Wallick We have about five minutes left for questions.

**Robin Summers** (Guest)

how is and will be the farm be paid for

Jackie Lane (Guest)

do any other 'parks' turn a profit? why should Heritage farm?

Heather Tischbein (Guest)

Yes...do other parks have sustainability plans?

Lynde Wallick These will be the last questions asked from online. You can leave your questions

in the chat and they will be recorded. You can also email questions and comments

to the email posted in the chat.

After the Open House you can submit written comments to:

PWParksProjects@clark.wa.gov

Jean Avery (Guest)

Thank you for NOT segmenting the farmland as you consider trails. The farm is a

great source of food for the Food Bank.

Pete DuBois Thank you for bringing the community together around this gem of the county

The Crown Jewel of the Clark County, Parks

Last Revised: 12/28/2022